FSBSC SUBMISSION 1530

Prue Purdey

From: NANCE, Colin

Sent: Tuesday, 4 July 2017 6:58 PM
To: LCSC

Subject: Fire Service Reform Submission

Dear Sir, As a career firefighter with the MFB for 28 years, and stationed mainly in the outer suburbs, | have seen
unimaginable changes to the municipalities and surrounding areas that we protect. These changes are the way of
the future and bring so much enrichment to our lives through diversity and culture. Unfortunately they also bring
challenges in the way that we manage growing hazards that include: High density living, Traffic flows, Industrial
complexes etc. | believe the model for the FRV addresses most of these challenges and is the right way to go for
Victoria.

Colin Nance.
Leading Firefighter.
MFB Stn 43

Deer Park.

The MFB is committed to minimising its impact on the environment.
Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

WARNING
This email and any attachment may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient you are not authorised to copy or disclose all or any
part of it without the prior written consent of the Metropolitan Fire and Emergency Services Board.
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